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To whom it may concern,

If you were required to improve traffic flow through The City (i.e. the Square Mile) would
you take the proposed route straight through St.Pauls Cathedral, thus necessitating its
demolition? No doubt you can imagine the worldwide reaction to such a proposed act of
vandalism.

Stonehenge is in the same league, a world-heritage site, no less, and demands the same
level of protection and respect. Not just the archaeology of the site and its environs,
however far they are deemed to extend, but also the very spirit of the place, the ambiance
of the entire area, its history and our connections with part of our past that make us who
we are - these things matter infinitely more than speeding up the flow of traffic over just
one comparatively short stretch of this particular artery.. Never mind the cost, divert the
road right away from this entire area once and for all - out of sight and out of hearing





